
The Department of Medical Microbiology is revising the curriculum for MSc. Medical 

Microbiology to keep abreast with current trends and needs in the field. This process involves 

consultation with various stakeholders within and outside the university. 

The revised currculum is expected to be more responsive to student's needs, the demands of the 

industry and the rigors of research and teaching. 

The review process is lead by Dr. Julius Otido, a lecturer in the department of Medical 

Microbiology. 

 


